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From: Nate Carlisle <ncarlisle@sltrib.com>
Subject: more positives from Ohio schools
Date: Tue, 21 Aug 2007 16:07:55 -0600
To: <burnsj@ohio.edu>

Attachments: 1

Mr. Burns:

The University of Cincinnati also has provided documentation on
positive tests. | have attached those records.

Again, can Ohio University please provide some kind of documentation
of positive tests?

Nate Carlisle

Reporter

The Salt Lake Tribune
Phone: (801) 257-8794
Fax: (801) 257-8525
E-mail: ncarlisle@sltrib.com
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